

BUT WE'VE BEEN WORKING ON
HANDLING STORMWATER RIGHT FOR
NEARLY 60 YEARS...AND OUR NEW
STORMWATER WORKGROUP
IS PREPARING FOR THE FUTURE.

See over, and get detailed information at: **GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org/SWG**

Dear City of Augusta Customer:

Since GAUD first took over responsibility for stormwater management in the City of Augusta in 1958, we've worked hard to reduce the chance of flooding during periods of heavy rain or snow melt, and keep Combined Sewer Overflow (or CSO, which is mixed storm- and wastewater) out of our rivers and waterways. Protecting our community's natural resources is our mission, and it's the law.

Meeting EPA stormwater regulations, however, has a price, and our current rate structure is not projected to cover the cost for our final CSO mitigation work, or other future needs. So we've convened a Stormwater Workgroup to develop an equitable new rate structure.

Over the coming months, they'll make recommendations to the GAUD Board of Trustees, who will then hold Public Forums to gain input from City residents and businesses. In the meantime, look for regular updates on this issue at: **GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org/SWG.**

Ken Knight, Board Chair

PS: Please note that we handle stormwater for the City of Augusta only.

Greater Augusta
Utility District

Water | Wastewater | Stormwater

GreaterAugustaUtilityDistrict.org (207) 622-3701